
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 10/10/2011 11:36:34 AM 
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Gas Incident at Big Horn Blvd, Elk Grove 

fyi 

From: I Redacted 
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2011 11:31 AM 
To: UO EP Gas Incident Notify 
Cc: Redacted ; [Redacted 
Subject: Gas Incident at Big Horn Blvd, Elk Grove 

At 0745 hrson 10-10-11 a Redacted a 3rd party contractor hit a 
4-inch plastic main operating at 57 psig with a back hoe. USA was notified and the pipe was properly 
marked. 

PG&E was notified of this incident by the contractor at 0753 hrs. A PG&E crew arrived on scene at 0844 
hrs; traffic was rerouted and the area blocked off. 

This incident was determined to be reportable due to media on scene at 0844 hrs (Fox 40 News). The 
CPUC was notified of this incident today at 1032 hrs. There were no fatalities and no injuries as a result 
of this incident. Damage to company property, including loss of gas is estimated at less than $50,000. 

The flow of gas is expected to be stopped at Noon today. No customers are out of service as a result of 
this incident. 

Please contact 
information. 

Redacted if you have any questions or require any additional 

Redacted 

Principal Gas Engineer 

Gas Design and Planning 

SB GT&S 0234795 

mailto:pac@cpuc.ca.gov

